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Product Obsolescence Notification 
 
Issue Date: 22, July, 2013                                                                               OBS07222013FO7 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
Avago Technologies announces the obsolescence of the following Fiber Optic products. 
This will also affect customer specials based on these products. 
 
The part numbers have approached the end of their product life cycle. As a result, 
Avago Technologies have to announce obsolescence for these products. There are no direct 
replacements to these products. Please contact your Avago contact for alternative platform. 
 

Part Number 

AFCT-5611Z 

AFBR-5601Z 
 
 
This notification begins on July, 22, 2013 and the key milestones are:  
1. Final customer order date by (Jan, 22, 2014)  
2. Final ship date to customer by (July, 22, 2014)  
 
 
 
Please note that orders will be accepted on a non- cancelable, non-returnable basis only.  
Avago Technologies reserves the right to limit last time buy quantities based on capacity and material 
availability. 
 
If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please do not hesitate to contact your local Avago 
Technologies sales representative or authorized distributors. 
 
 
 

Avago Technologies 
Fiber Optics Product Division 
350 West Trimble Ave 
San Jose, CA 95131, U.S.A. 
 
 

Please contact your Avago Technologies field sales engineer or Contact Center 
(http://www.avagotech.com/contact/) for any questions or support requirements. 


